

VILLAGE OF CIMARRON

PO Box 654 **♦** 356B East 9th Street **♦** Cimarron, NM 87714-0654 (575) 376-2232 **♦** Fax (575) 376-2810 **♦** www.villageofcimarron.net

December 30, 2020

To mitigate the spread of COVID-19 Village Hall Lobby is currently closed to the Public. We are accepting Utility payments through the drop box and if you call we can meet you at the door to receive your payment.

If you need assistance during the time the office is closed you may call the Public Works Department and they can assist with any issues you may have. Please see the schedule and information below:

On Call:

January 4-10	Danny Martinez 575-447-0567
January 11-17	Jerrid Turner 575-643-5735
January 18-24	Joseph Quintana 575-643-6072
January 25-31	Danny Martinez 575-447-0567

If you need assistance before then please call the office at 575-376-2232

Thank You and Happy New Year!!

Shawn Jeffrey, Administrator